
 

 

 

March 21, 2016 

 

NOTICE OF ANNUAL MEETING OF NIAGARA TBA 

 

To all sanctioned NTBA Members: 

Niagara Tenpin Bowling Association will be holding its Annual Meeting on 
Sunday, April 24, 2016  at 2:00 pm at the Holiday Parkway Convention Centre, 
Ontario St., St. Catharines. 
Please check in the hotel lobby for the meeting room. 
 
At that meeting, reports of the activities of the association board of directors for 
the past season will be presented and elections will be held for 6 directors for 3 
year terms and 1 each of delegates for CTF and OTBA for a 1 year term.  
Nominating forms are available on the website and from the Association 
Manager (emcmaster@ntba.ca) and the Nominating Chair (ckonkle@ntba.ca) 
 
Nominations from the floor will be taken provided the nominating form has 
been submitted to the Nominating Chair at least twenty-four (24) hours prior to 
the opening of the annual meeting and must be read by the Nominating Chair. 
 
Yours in bowling, 
 
Charlotte Konkle 
President, NTBA 
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